
CLIMATE FRIENDLY & EQUITABLE COMMUNITY RULES 

Based on new rules adopted by the State of Oregon, beginning January 1, 2023 the cities in Oregon’s eight metro areas (including Ashland) will no longer enforce minimum parking requirements 
within a 1/2-mile buffer of frequent transit routes (the green area on the map below is within 1/2-mile of RVTD’s Route 10). In addition, Ashland will no longer mandate parking for small units (<750 
s.f.), affordable units, single room occupancy housing, shelters, child care facilities, or facilities for people with disabilities or shelters. Ashland will also no longer require more than one parking 
space per dwelling unit for residential developments with more than one dwelling unit.   


